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Our Ref:   

02 MARCH 2018 

 

URGENT PUBLIC NOTICE: WATER DISRUPTION IN TZANEEN 
 
We have recently experienced mechanical and electrical glitches at the Georgies Valley 
Water Purification Plant which has significantly reduced our reservoirs water levels.  
Our reservoirs are currently at below 2% capacity. This has resulted in the disruption of 
water supply in the following areas:  
 
Aqua Park, Flora Park, Tzangeni, Letaba River Estate, Arbor Park, Agatha Street, 
Premier Park, New Industrial, Peace street, Fees street, Park street and King 
Edward street.  
 
We are going to suspend water supply from 10h30 and resume at 3pm to at least get the 
reservoirs at 50%. We will suspend supply again at 9pm and resume supply at 4am 
tomorrow.  We urge our residents to remain patient with us as we work on resolving this 
challenge.  
 
We apologize for any inconvenience that may occur as a result of this disruption. 
 
We keep residents informed via the media, sms, facebook and our website.   
 
For Immediate release 
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